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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, 

 

Thank you for your continuous support to all our ministries. We are getting closer and closer to the day of 

Victorious Entrance to the Cheon Il Sanctum in the Cheon Won Gung. Let us all get excited in sharing to 

others about this most important event in history. 

 

Also, we are preparing for our HJ CheonBo workshop here in Seattle on November 22 to 24. I would like 

to thank everyone that already registered. I hope that no one in our community will miss this great 

opportunity. Please see separate email for information on how to register. 

 

Last November 4th, we lost a brother who had served and supported our community when he and his wife 

was living here. We offer our condolences to the Rogers family for the passing of their son Zachary. If 

you are able to, please consider signing up to be a part of the prayer vigil volunteers. You can sign up 

here docs.google,com/spreadsheets/d/1HA1vkk9XMR_1na-

87nZJadEFdOLumkZLUSLCuJm2i7g/edit?usp=sharing 

 

This Sunday, November 10th, Dr. Sandra Lowen will be giving the sermon. Don't miss to hear her 

message. Come and join us in our service and Fellowship. And check out the other announcements in the 

weekly updates. 

 

Thank you again for all your support. May Heavenly Parent, True Parents, Jesus and the Holy Spirit's 

Blessings be with you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Family Church Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 

 


